
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS 

Click here to view what 
our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

Friday, 27th January 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been lovely to talk to so many parents this week during our year 4 maths workshop and coffee morning.  Thank you 
for your continued support with both your children and for the school as a whole. 
 
The coffee morning was attended by a great group of parents who came up with lots of ideas. It is apparent many of the 
activities that happened prior to Covid were very much valued so we will be looking to: 
- reintroduce parent lunches 
- reintroduce parent drop in sessions / class assemblies 
- reintroduce school discos 
- organise family events e.g. quizzes and bingo 
- organise more 'community days' to improve the school grounds / buildings 
- link up with a local charity each year  
- make more connections with local people and businesses who can share their expertise with Lower Heath. 
If you would like to join this friendly group, our next drop in session is booked for 9am on 9th March. Everyone is welcome! 
 
Skylark class had an exciting visitor this week! Simon Airey – aka, The Animal Man – called in with some of his                      
exotic creatures to support the children’s science learning on habitats, predators and prey. Have a look on                                           
Dojo for some of the amazing photographs! 
 
Some children from Kingfisher class are off to Manchester Arena next week to take part in Young Voices –                                      
the largest school choir in the world! Thanks go to Mrs Hilditch and Ms Vigon for taking them there.                                                       
I’m sure they will have a wonderful time! 
  

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Alfie S and Arthur who had 
birthdays this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Robin Class: Rocco 
Skylark Class: Niall and Noah 
Kingfisher Class: Bella-May and Poppy 
Owl Class: Philippa and Gabrielle 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

• Break up: 16th February 

• Collaboration Day: 17th February 

• PD Day: 27th February  

• Back to school: 28th February 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
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Amazing 

homework 

project from 

Kimi 

WORSHIP This half term will focus on our value of Respect. 
 
This week, we will hear about a time when Jesus 
became angry because people were not showing 
respect for a holy Temple. 
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